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What’s been happening… 

Welcome back! 
Hello to our families and children!  

The focus this fortnight has been to add activities 
that children really enjoy as well as introduce new 
resources. These were previous suggestions and 
items from our wish list.  

We have started introducing indoor and outdoor play 
now that the weather is getting better. We stay on 
the school grounds after pick up and play our Sport of 
the Week. Last week we played Jack which is a Footy 
variation and this week we are playing Around the 
world at the basketball courts.  

We continue to explore healthy eating options and 
are putting together a cookbook with healthy snacks 
and recipes. Please if you have any suggestions, we 
would love to hear them. The focus for this, is guilt 
free treats and meals. We promoted physical activity 
by restarting our Moovosity games and set up 
challenges, we select a Sport of the week as well as 
many group games like Fruit Salad and Octopus. 

With the Spring Holiday Program fast approaching, 
we have attached the brochure with the activities we 
have planned. Please make your bookings as quick as 
possible so you don't miss out on all the fun! 

 

See you all soon, have a great day :)  

 

 

Coming Up 

 Aug
20 

Aug
26 

Sep 
4 

Book Week 
Theme: Dreaming with eyes open… 

Daffodil Day 
Daffodils give us hope 

Father’s Day 
Happy Father's Day 

FOMO Clubs 

Project FOMO 

Project FOMO Is back! After voting the children 
have selected to participate In a Taste of Europe 
and Dynamic Dinosaurs. 

SCHEDULE: 

Taste of Europe - Every Friday 

Dynamic Dinosaurs - Every Monday 

We can't wait to show you our Club creations on 
our Class Dojo app and a show at the end of this 
Term. 

Come and join in all the fun. 

EXCLUSIVE TO OSHCLUB! 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Special Announcements 

OLA OSHClub - Holiday Program 
We are super proud to announce that our OSH is 
officially part of the Holiday Program planning team. 
We select and create the school holiday program 
activities for the state of Victoria! 

 


